
I hope this update finds you well. 

Si está interesado en revisar el contenido de esta actualización en
español, haga clic aquí.

Best of luck to our Boys and Girls Cross Country  squads at their
respective State meet tomorrow! Also, good luck to our Girls Swim and
Dive team at Sectionals! GO FOXES!

Included in this update:
Monthly Calendar November-December - new item
Kiddie Kampus - (free) childcare is available during Parent Teacher Conferences
Parent - Teacher Confernces on November 9th & 10th - register today!

Student & Staff Salute

Athetics Update
Boys and Girls Cross Country Advance to the IHSA State Meet! Girls Win Sectional Title!  - new
item
Girls Swin & Dive Competing at IHSA Sectionals this weekend! -  new item
Boys Swim & Dive Meeting - new item
Fottball ends with 7A IHSA Playoff - new item

Activities Update
Student Ambassadors Badmitton Tournament - new item
Holiday Coat Drive - new item

Upcoming Events
YHS Fall Play - Ghostlight - November 3 & 4 -  new item
Night of Honors - November 6 - new item
Earning College Credit in High School - Wednesday, November 8th - new item

Notes to Note
Seniors - Order your Cap & Gown - deadline to order 11/27 - new item
Hey Seniors - National SAT & ACT test dates - old item

In addition to my weekly email updates, I encourage everyone to follow us on Twitter and “like”
our Facebook page to learn about all the great things happening at YHS.   We have so many great things
happening— so don’t just FOLLOW but SHARE our FOX PRIDE within our community—help us build our
following! 

https://files.constantcontact.com/25c57cf0601/e0be9616-0b7c-4060-9179-bac9df43b401.pdf?rdr=true
https://twitter.com/115YHS
https://www.facebook.com/115yhs


As always, if this update raises questions, please ask. Thank you for all that you do—it does not go
unnoticed or unappreciated. Have a great day!  GO FOXES!

​With PRIDE,
Dr. David S. Travis

Estimados padres hispanohablantes, Aquí en Yorkville High School queremos
que todas nuestras familias tengan la información necesaria para apoyar y
ayudar a sus hijos. Si necesita información sobre nuestros procesos, nuestra
programación, o las oportunidades disponibles para sus hijos o si tiene
alguna pregunta se puede comunicar con las siguientes personas en
español.  Sra. Noemi Terrazas – Consejera escolar de Yorkville High School
@ nterrazas@y115.org or (630) 553-4380 ext 4241

Visit our Website

Monthly Calendar - November - December

Provided for our families is a month-at-a-glance summary.
A Days are highlighted in "Red" - November - 1, 6, 8, 13, 15, 20, 27, & 29; December 4, 6, 11, 13,
18, & 20
B Days are highlighted in "Gray" - November - 2, 7, 9, 14, 16, 21, 28, & 30; December 5, 7, 12,
14, 19, & 21
C Days are highlighted in "Green" - November - 3 & 17; December 1, 8, & 15
November 9 & 10 - Parent Teacher Conferneces, November 22-24 - THanksgiving break;
December 22-29 - Holiday Break

mailto:nterrazas@y115.org
http://www.y115.org/Domain/8


STAY CONNECTED

      

Hey Yorkville Families

Are you in need of child care so you can attend parent-teacher conferences? 
Would you also like this childcare to be educational and fun for your kids?

If the answer is yes... then Kiddie Kampus is right for you!

Please see the flier for more details and to register your child.

You can also register using this  link.

https://www.facebook.com/115yhs
https://twitter.com/115yhs
https://www.instagram.com/yhsfoxpride/?hl=en
https://drive.google.com/file/d/1l6gHktskgroLhRbOkQReLMG4qYQawuf7/view?usp=sharing
https://docs.google.com/forms/d/e/1FAIpQLSdYj2aaVAZLRUJ6I_4uTJX0S3xnjRsd2f1TrImoW16SPQI4QQ/viewform?usp=sf_link


Parent Teacher Conferences

As a reminder, this year’s fall parent-teacher conferences are scheduled
for Thursday, November 9th from 12:00 - 7:00 PM and Friday, November
10th from 7:10 - 11:10 AM. This is a great opportunity to meet with your
child’s teachers for a ten-minute conference.

You can schedule appointments online using the PTC Wizard System
from October 6th at 7:00 a.m. through November 6th at 7:00 p.m. This
opportunity is available at any time of day or night. We have been assured that as many as 6,000
families could schedule simultaneously without overloading the system.
 
You may make appointments with as many or as few teachers as you wish. Please understand that we
built in a 5-minute transition between conferences to keep our teachers on schedule. Also, for those new
to this process, all conferences are held in the YHS gymnasium.   
 
Keep in mind that, in some instances, ten minute conferences are not adequate. If you find yourself in
that situation, you may make an appointment with that teacher for a follow-up conference or a phone
conference at a later date. If one of the teachers has a full schedule, you may contact the teacher
through email and arrange a time to talk about your child’s progress in a particular class.

If you speak a language other than English and would like an interpreter for Parent-Teacher Conferences,
fill out this request form.

This year's conferences will offer our families the option to conduct their conference in-person or
virtually. Families interested in an virtual conference should include a note stating "Virtual Conference" in
the comment section when you schedule your student(s) conferences. If no note is added to the
comment section indicates the conference will be "in-person". Individual teacher zoom links will be sent
out the week of November 6th.
 
You can access the PTC Wizard website by following the steps below. Once you have completed
registration, you will be guided through a step-by-step procedure which allows you to choose from your
child’s teachers’ available time slots. If you do not know the names of your child’s teachers, I encourage
you to retrieve that information from the Home Access Center.  
 
In order to register on the PTC Wizard parent website, please proceed with the following:
 

Open the link https://app.ptcwizard.com/yorkville and click on Create Account! button. Previously
registered parents should use their credentials, or forgot password option.
Fill out the form you are redirected to. Type in your first name, last name, email address and a
password you would like to use to log in to PTC Wizard.
Once you click on Register, you will be redirected to Add A Child for. Fill it out and hit Save.
In case you would like to add more than one child, you will be able to do so in Account settings
once you log in (right top corner of the screen). 
After you hit Save, you will be prompted to give your consent to receive letters from the system
via email (schedules, notifications about appointments being booked/canceled, etc.)
After creating a log in, you can view the video tutorial for more assistance.

 
​After you create a conference schedule for yourself, the details of your schedule will automatically be
emailed to you. If you do not have internet access, please contact Mrs. VanDenBosch 630.553.4380
extension 4375. Thank you for your continued support and cooperation.

Athletics Update

Boys and Girls Cross Country Advance to the IHSA State Meet! Girls Win
Sectional Title!

The boys and girls cross country teams competed in the IHSA Sectional at Granite City High School on
Saturday, October 28th and both teams earned a trip to the State Finals! The Foxes varsity girls claimed
a Sectional title scoring 73 team points led by Sophia Keeler’s 6th place time of 17:27.28. Annabelle
Reeder placed 10th in 17:35.11, Ashley Schraeder 15th in 17:55.09, Allegra Triner 20th in 18:01.64, and
Liliana Camargo 23rd in 18:03.83! The boys placed 6th in route to advancing to the State Finals and ere

https://forms.gle/UxmDMDUYHDnwkbS28
https://hac2.y115.org/HomeAccess/Account/LogOn?ReturnUrl=%2fHomeAccess
https://app.ptcwizard.com/yorkville
https://www.youtube.com/watch?v=OlEGAHRGChg


led by Owen Horeni’s 9th place finish in 14:43.68. Jake Younger placed 25th in 15:01.89, Brody Greyer
52nd in 15:27.79, Ryan Rotramel 53rd in 15:30.06, and Ben Kieffer in 58th with a time of 15:34.97. The
boys and girls teams will compete this Saturday, November 4th at Detweiller Park in Peoria in the State
Meet. Good luck, Runners!

Girls Swim & Dive compete in IHSA Sectionals this weekend!

Good luck to the girls Swim and Dive team as they compete in the IHSA Sectional on Saturday,
November 4th at Neuqua Valley High School!

Boys Swim and Dive Informational Meeting

There will be a meeting on Wednesday, November 8th at 5pm in the YHS Cafeteria for any students
interested in participating in the boys swim and dive co-op with IMSA. Please enter door 20 for the
meeting and contact Luke Engelhardt at lengelhardt@y115.org with any questions.

Football Season Ends in IHSA 7A Playoff

Congratulations to the football program on advancing to the
IHSA Football playoffs for the 5th consecutive year. The Foxes
traveled to Willowbrook High School on Friday, October 27th for
the 1st round match-up. The Foxes played tough but were
defeated 21-13 by the host school. Yorkville ended its season
with a 6-4 record and claimed the Southwest Prairie Conference
championship, the first conference title in 33 years. Great
season, Foxes!

Winter Sport Registration is Open! 

mailto:lengelhardt@y115.org


All students interested in participating in a winter sport need to
register online at https://schools.snap.app/yorkvillehs and have
an updated physical on file with the athletic office. Winter sports
include: competitive cheerleading, competitive dance, boys
bowling, girls bowling, boys basketball, girls basketball, girls
wrestling, and boys wrestling. 

Activities Update

Student Ambassadors Badminton Tournament

Congratulations to the team of  Elkhan Turatbekov and Grady Philips for winning the Student Ambassador
Badminton Tournament!  2nd place went to the team of Carter Humbers and Ryder Fisher.  Thanks to all
the teams for participating!

Holiday Coat Drive!

The Student Council is organizing a Holiday
Coat Drive. Please consider donating a new
or gently used coat to the donation boxes
found in the YHS Guidance Office from
November 13 - December 15th. All coats will
be donated to the Kendall County Food
Pantry.

YHS Fall Play - Ghostlight: November 3-4

More than twenty students have been hard at work on
the YHS fall play  Ghostlight which will take the stage on
Friday, November 3, and Saturday, November 4.

Garbiela Nettles, despite her efforts to avoid it, finds
herself a student at the prestigious Doves Forge
Academy, but all she wants to do is return to her
former high school and best friend. As she considers
ways to get herself expelled, Garbiela starts to hear
sounds that no one else hears: ghost echoes from a

https://schools.snap.app/yorkvillehs


long-ago tragedy in the school's theater. 

Join us at 7 pm each evening in the YHS cafetorium to
follow Garbiela’s funny and heartwarming journey of
discovery. Tickets will be available at the door for $5.

"How to Earn College Credit Night" on
Wednesday, November 8th at 6:30 pm in the
Yorkville High School Library. Enter through
Door 27.

AP gives students the opportunity to take college-level courses while still in high school. Taking AP
courses can help students achieve their college goals. Not only do the challenging courses better prepare
students for college, but after taking an AP course, students can take the corresponding AP Exam, which
could earn them valuable college credit and placement, and reduce college costs. 

Additionally, we will discuss Dual Credit opportunities available to all YHS students through Waubonsee



Community College (WCC). Dual Credit courses are taught both on YHS' campus by YHS staff and online
by WCC staff. Come join us to hear about the nuances between AP and Dual Credit.

Hey Seniors...

To maximize your post secondary options and merit based
scholarship opportunities we encourage you to take the SAT or
the ACT. Please consult with our College & Career Coordinator
Kendall Sims at ksims@y115.org or 630-553-4380 ext. 6449 if
you have any questions in regards to test options and college
admissions. Senior Counseling Lessons will also showcase the
testing experience to support your student's decision. Test
registration dates are approaching! 

​National SAT Test Dates in Early/Late Fall 2023
Test Dates:
December 2, 2023
*Go to www.collegeboard.org for test day registration information 

National ACT Test Dates in Early/Late Fall 2023
Test Dates:
December 9, 2023
*Go to www.act.org for test day registration information 

Good Luck!

Yorkville High School | 797 Game Farm Road, Yorkville, IL 60560
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